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Greetings!

 
Thank you for reading the
CNHRPC newsletter! If you
have any questions or
comments please contact the
CNHRPC staff at any time.

-CNHRPC Staff

Boscawen's Municipal Technical Assistance Grant 
Open House

On November 14th, the Town of Boscawen held an Open House as
part of a grant received from Plan NH's Municipal Technical
Assistance Grant Program. The grant is being used to engage the
community in a discussion of the North Main Street/King Street
Corridor prior to developing any recommendations or zoning
changes along the Corridor.  
 
The Open House was hosted by the owners of the Winthrop Carter
House located on King Street within the Corridor. Over 40 people
attended the meeting and there was lively discussion on topics such
as land use, historic preservation, transportation, design
standards, economic development and housing. Interviews of
Corridor business leaders and residents were held earlier and the
results of those interviews were shared with attendees. Next steps
include summarizing all of the community input to date and
continuing to involve the public in the identification of any
potential recommendations to address issues and concerns. 

   

CNHRPC Services

Community and Regional Planning
Land Use Planning
Transportation Planning
Environmental Planning
Geographic Information Systems
Local Technical Assistance

CNHRPC Calendar

Christmas Day Observed- CNHRPC
Offices Closed
December 26, 2016 all-day.

New Year's Day Observed- CNHRPC
Offices Closed
January 2, 2017 all-day.

CNHRPC TAC Meeting
January 6, 2017 at 9:00 AM.
Bow Town Office
10 Grandview Road, Bow NH

Martin Luther King Jr.  Day - CNHRPC
Offices Closed
January 16, 2017 all-day.

CNHRPC Communities

  Allenstown
Boscawen

Bow
Bradford 

Canterbury
Chichester
Concord
Deering

Dunbarton
Epsom

Henniker
Hillsborough
Hopkinton

Loudon
Pembroke

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IJigiRrdlmODjzAlrjn-GlCM3HLv5lTdXy7LHQIaUdRXbqCRWL-1gER384YVYip76cDqG6duy_sD8ZfKeUbtL5rd0AVlFqraBuWCK1UD-2C6fqCcycux9908dszd57k5W_za7-jifdpsN95WUOFwL2cYMtqbwXXTeCqWMh8kGgU=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IJigiRrdlmODjzAlrjn-GlCM3HLv5lTdXy7LHQIaUdRXbqCRWL-1gEOn4tKmk5kQwkuM64iMAKlqknpqkKFzrITEDLnXf4KG-_ONpfyMelSW2xoGPNetsmX_bJOr9I1KFU9ChK01ZrlsZR1I6P3YSwRHKaD2arHDcvlalq6LdeqOVrEYWHyuvw==&c=&ch=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1102296469143


CNHRPC Brownfields Assessment Program

For the months of October and November, the Brownfields Advisory
Committee continued to move its current projects along. Phase II
scopes of work were developed for Woods Woolen Mill in
Hillsborough, Allied Tannery in Boscawen, and Naughton Landfill
in Bradford. For Naughton, the Phase II sampling began in mid-
November. Also, the 16 Clark Street Phase I site assessment in
Pittsfield began in November. Moving into the new year, objectives
will include working with NHDRED on their portion of the Woods
Woolen Mill property, finishing the 16 Clark Street Phase I and
finalizing the scopes of work for all Phase II's. Finally, CNHRPC
will seek an additional assessment grant from EPA to continue
work on these and other sites. A total of $200,000 will be sought
for hazardous waste and $100,000 for petroleum. We look forward
to moving this sites along in 2017!

If you would like more information on the Brownfields Program
please visit the CNHRPC Brownfields webpage. 

Pittsfield
Salisbury
Sutton
Warner
Webster

CNHRPC Staff

  Michael Tardiff
Stephanie Alexander

Joanne Cassulo
Stephen Henniger

Matthew Monahan
Craig Tufts

Dean Williams
Katie Nelson

Samuel Durfee
Jennifer Mock

CommuteSmart New Hampshire

Thank you to all of our CommuteSmart New Hampshire (CSNH) Season Long Challenge participants
who logged smart commute trips from May 16 - October 31, 2016! Together, 72 participants logged
26,444 miles, 1,676 trips, using four modes of transportation including biking, walking, carpooling, and
telecommuting. CSNH has recognized individuals and teams who participated with the following
awards:

All-Star Commuter Award - awarded to individuals who logged a commute through all five
months of the challenge. 
"Way to Go" Award - awarded to individuals who logged at least twenty trips or significant
amount of miles and were not recognized for the All-Star Commuter Award.
Team Spirit Award - awarded to teams with great member participation.

Interested participants can continue to use commutesmartnh.org to track smart commutes, find
rideshare partners, and view resources about all the different modes available. In the coming months,
we are anticipating an update to the Trip Logger that will make the tool even more useful and easier
to use. 

  
 Login or Register for the Trip Logger here! 

 

    

CNHRPC's Mission is to improve, through education, training, and planning assistance, the abilities of the
municipalities of the region to prepare and implement municipal plans; to prepare a plan for effective and
appropriate development and utilization of the resources of the region; and to assist municipalities in carrying out
the regional plan. 

 
Central New Hampshire Regional Planning Commission

cnhrpc.org
(603) 226-6020
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IJigiRrdlmODjzAlrjn-GlCM3HLv5lTdXy7LHQIaUdRXbqCRWL-1gAesJyBLCGLw-2evvih8_t83wlS-Dv75VxESOJJLnRNQe79NlP_1g1CGstcESKH2q1QnMfnUL3QFN_CdiVAxtUzKEXVvkxEz1uSevPjeTLCiuASBWDaKwgI0Z9BxwWHq8t2gsVkVA0Ywz2uq7h1RD-U=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001IJigiRrdlmODjzAlrjn-GlCM3HLv5lTdXy7LHQIaUdRXbqCRWL-1gAesJyBLCGLw-LFMVhV1d87djulIKrmaxbdHRE0RKoJ8R0jw97jM24r5qjkJdFkbS3hUQYnS9JalJ_WOhpZudzfWe9GMiZeF2SWVd1t4JHLtkxfbDmXUbQFYQXMQHRoOtO_PjMtULGdR&c=&ch=
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